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15th November 2024 

This week we marked Anti-Bullying Week at Chisenhale Primary School.  On 
Tuesday we wore odd socks to symbolise and celebrate our differences and 

diversity and to think about how we need to show respect for each other.  
 
In Sun Nursery our word of the week has been kind as we have been thinking 

about what it means to be kind, and what we can do to be kinder. In the Think 
Equal PHSE programme we planted our seeds of kindness.  

We continued our learning about letters and sounds with the letter Cc. We 
have also joined in with Teddy Bear songs and rhymes and learned about the 

history of the Teddy Bear. We planned our party for Children in Need and 
wrote invitations to our teddies or snugglies for our Teddy Bear’s Picnic 

 on Friday.  

                 
 Reception have read the story ‘Oh No George!’. They have written a letter to 

George with advice about doing the right thing. In the Tower Hamlets Phonics 
Programme the children have been learning the letter-sound correspondence 

for the short vowels sounds for Ee & Uu. They have also been revising the 
formation of those letters and revised the tricky word to. In mathematics they 

have been investigating triangles. 

 
On Friday we all brought our teddy or snuggly to school to join our Teddy 
Bears’ Picnic. We made honey or marmalade sandwiches and ate honey 

biscuits and Pom Bear crisps in our classrooms. We wore something spotty 
and raised money for Children in Need.  

 
Thank you for your contributions to our fundraising efforts. 

 

Events & Celebrations 
Next Monday 18th  November the 

photographer will be in school to take 
individual portraits and sibling groups. 

 
We are looking forward to our first  

Parent – Teacher meeting of the year. 

This will be an opportunity to discuss 
your child’s progress and attainment 

over the first half term. 10 minute 
appointment slots will be held  on 
Monday 18th and Tuesday 19th 

November at the end of the school day 

(3.30pm onwards). You should have 
received confirmation of your allotted 

time. 

 
 
 
 
 

We would also like to remind you to 
save the date for our Winter Fair, Friday 

8th December from 3.30pm. 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

End of Term 

The Autumn term will conclude on Friday 
20th December at 2pm. School will 

reopen on  
Wednesday 8th January 2025. 

 

 
 
 

 Maths Enterprise Week 

For mathematics week (25th-29th 
November) we are joining the rest of 

our school in creating a product, service 
or experience which we are going to 

market at a Trade Fair on Friday 29th 
November at 2pm. This will be held in 

the EYFS unit.  

All welcome. 
Cash buyers only! 

Bring £££!!!! 

 
 

Parent Partnership 
 

 
. 

 

Winter fair help needed 
Can you help us to make our PTA Winter Fair (see the attached poster for details) a 
huge success to raise money for the school? The funds raised help the school 
provide the extras that children really enjoy like playground equipment, trips and 
treats. 
We need people to help before and on the day. Before the date, could you: 

 Bake a cake, biscuits, samosas, sausage rolls or spring rolls and bring 
them in on the day? 

 Spare a little time during the school day to help us sort through donated 
toys or prepare art activities? 

 Prepare some food that we can package up to sell as a take-away eg. 
curries, biryani? 

On the day, could you: 

 Come in early to help us set up the stalls? 

 Run a stall? 
If you can help please let Ruth or the PTA know as soon as possible. You can email 
rcrossan.211@lgflmail.org or ptachisenhale@gmail.com or respond on your class or 

one of the PTA whats’app groups. 

On Thursday 5th December EYFS children will be 
able to watch the pantomime performance of 

Aladdin by the Stage Ed Theatre Company in 
school. You will be receiving a letter to request a 

parental contribution to cover the cost of this 
experience. 

mailto:rcrossan.211@lgflmail.org
mailto:ptachisenhale@gmail.com

